

As-salamu alaykum (peace be with you)

Dear Parents and Carers,

We are into the final two weeks of school, and there are still lots of events for our children to get involved in.

Please add the diary dates to your schedule and keep up to date with the events through our text messaging service. We also add all letters to our website as we know that these sometimes get lost.

As this is the last newsletter for this year, I would like to express my gratitude to the amazing staff we have in school, without them, our school would not be the amazing place it is now.

I would also like to thank you, the parents, for continuing to support the school and our children.

I hope you have a wonderful summer holiday and look forward to seeing you in September

July Diary dates

7 U I	Reception/ real 1 sports day
7th	Yr 2,3 and 4 Spelling Bee
10th	Enterprise Week
10th	Ibn Zubayr class assembly 9am UTC
10th	Year 4 Mosaic girl's graduation
11th	Year 2 trip to Leigh on Sea
11th	Bint Muhammad class assembly UT
12th	Year 2 Chocolate Workshop
12th	Year 4 trip to Leigh on Sea
12th	Ibn Umar class assembly UTC
14th	Move up day
14th	Winner for Year 1 Spelling Bee
	announced
17th	Year 3 trip to Leigh on Sea
18th	Year 2 trip to Gulliver's Land

19th Parent's Leaving party for Moulana 9.30am Cazenove Hall 21st

Last Day of Term

21st End of year reports given out

School re-opens on the 6th September

Planning Appeal

On the 11th July we will be appealing the planning decision from last year. As this is an open hearing, parents are welcome to attend, but please bear in mind that only respectful behaviour will be tolerated—you may watch but will not be able to shout out your opinions or ask questions.

The hearing will be held at the Tomlinson Centre in Hackney at 10.30am and may run for up to two weeks. The decision of this hearing will take place in the Autumn term.

UTC

In September, Reception, Year 1 and Year 2 will be based at the UTC. We are still awaiting the outcome of whether we will be getting the coach service for September.

As soon as we know, we will text you and inform you of what is happening and hope to know the result in August.

Details of the school timings will be sent out as soon as we confirm travel arrangements.

Breakfast Club

Breakfast club on the Cazenove site will be limited to 50 children due to health and safety reasons and staff/children ratios. All parents will need to re-apply before the end of term if they want a place in September, please get your application form from the school office. Priority will be given to siblings from both sites, free school meal children and working parents.